MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 1, 2010

TO: Chair and Members of the Municipal Licensing
And Standards Committee

RE: CHARGING VISITORS FOR PARKING

You may recall that | brought this matter before the Committee more than one
year ago.

The City of North York bylaw prohibits charging for visitor parking. No other part
of the municipality has this regulation. At the time, many councillors who
represent other municipalities expressed the desire to spread this bylaw city-
wide.

It was referred to staff who punted it to the Planning Department. It has not
come back.

RECOMMENDATION:

That the Executive Director of Municipal Licensing and Standards be requested
to report back on the status of this matter to the next ML&S Committee.

Thank you.

Dharand Do

HOWARD MOSCOE
Chair/ML&S Committee T
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